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I am terribly concerned! Hudbay is requesting a Class II permit, which is not sufficient for
protecting human health, considering the high level of air pollution that would be created by the
mine. We believe ADEQ should require a Class I permit for Hudbay, with stricter regulations that
would help protect people and the environment from air pollution. 

Our natural world is under siege. We must safeguard our water, soil, and air wherever we can.


